
MAKE YOUR VOICE  HEARD.
The National Service Office for Nurse-Family Partnership (NFP) and
Child First (CF) is looking for dedicated graduates or former
participants age 21+ who want to build valuable skills and advocate on
behalf of first-time parents and babies by applying for our Parent
Ambassador Program. Parent Ambassadors will serve as dedicated
volunteer parent advocate for NFP and CF families to help increase the
visibility, accessibility and sustainability of the program nationwide.

This is a 2-year volunteer position, which includes paid travel, food,
lodging, advocacy training, leadership development and FUN! 

More Information at 
https://bit.ly/PAProgram21

Apply for the 
Parent Ambassador Program!

Questions? Contact Ashlei Watson at 806-672-6370 
or ashlei.watson@nursefamilypartnership.org

http://bit.ly/ParentAmbassador18

